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Resolution 
 

The proposed Interlocal 
Agreement with Salt Lake 
County for the cost share for 
engineering consultant services 
requires $3,750 from the Public 
Utilities Department budget. 
The City’s financial obligations 
have been budgeted for by the 
City Council.  

This resolution 
authorizes the 
Mayor to approve 
the interlocal 
agreement on 
behalf of the City. 

The Interlocal Agreement 
specifies that the City will 
pay $3,750 and the 
County will pay $3,750. 
The County will 
administer the 
consultant’s contract.  

 
The City Council will consider this item in the New Business section of the July 16, 
2002 Council meeting. This item is a routine matter that allows the Mayor to approve 
an interlocal agreement on behalf of the City. The following are possible motions that 
the Council can make regarding this resolution. 
  

1. [“I move that the Council”] Adopt a resolution authorizing the approval of an 
Interlocal Cooperation Agreement between Salt Lake City Corporation and 
Salt Lake County. 

2. [“I move that the Council”] Not adopt a resolution authorizing the approval 
of an Interlocal Cooperation Agreement between Salt Lake City 
Corporation and Salt Lake County.  

MATTERS AT ISSUE 
 
The Administration is recommending that the City Council adopt a resolution 
authorizing the Mayor to approve an Interlocal Cooperation Agreement between Salt 
Lake City and Salt Lake County. The agreement is for engineering consultant services 
to prepare an operation and maintenance easement for sections of the Northwest Oil 
Drain and City Drain. The City has budgeted $3,750 for this project. The budgeted 
amount is appropriated in the current fiscal year budget. The City’s amount is equal 
to the contribution from Salt Lake County. The County will administer the contract 
with the consultant. 
 
Specific projects details are included in the transmittal from the Administration. 
 
cc: Cindy Gust-Jenson, Rocky Fluhart, David Nimkin, Leroy Hooton, Jeff Niermeyer, Steve Fawcett, Gordon Hoskins, 

Steven Allred 

Page 1 


	SALT LAKE CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT

